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Year  2  Homework Letter
05-05-17
We have all enjoyed being back in our newly refurbished classroom this week. The classroom is looking fantastic and we are looking forward to being able to display all our wonderful learning again. On Tuesday I asked children to bring in a small toy for a   science investigation into materials and their suitability. The children loved looking at what everyone had brought in and we learnt a lot about the different types of materials manufacturers use in toys. On Thursday we had a particularly exciting R.E lesson when we baptised our teddy bears! The children made a Christening robe for their teddy to wear at the ceremony and a candle out of a toilet roll.  The children also chose Godparents for their teddy bears. 




Dates for your diary
Friday 5th May Year 6 – PTFA Cake sale & second hand uniform sale (3.15 pm)

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June HALF TERM

Monday 5th June INSET DAY
                                                            
Thank you again for your continued support. 
Mrs Brooks
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Maths


While I have been conducting the reading comprehension SATS papers this week, Mr Atterbury has been working with the remaining children in the classroom on SATS style maths questions. He has spent time covering reasoning and arithmetic questions with the children and addressing any areas the children still find challenging.











English 


The children have been completing their reading comprehension SATS papers  during their English lessons this week. The children were taken out in small groups and worked with either myself or Mr Atterbury in the library. The children are working very hard at the moment and I couldn’t ask for more from them. Well done Year 2.  





Homework


As homework this week I have set a SATS style reading comprehension. Please ask your child to read the text and answer the questions. For Maths I have set a SATS style assessment paper. Please let me know which questions your child found difficult. I have decided not to set spellings this term due to the SATS examinations taking place through out May.  


                                                       














